
FINAL ORDERS NEXT WEEK 
HS Graduation Announcement Cards 

 
Hard to believe, but our High School seniors will graduate in just under 3 months. 
Graduation is on Friday, June 6th, so mark your calendars.  In preparation, the 
Graduation Committee is starting to take orders for formal graduation announcements 
that can be sent to your friends and relatives. For samples please open the attachment 
and scroll down to the scan copy of the 2013 card.  
 
Orders can be made online or in person at the HS cafeteria from 10:00am – 12:00pm on 
Thurs 13th March. On Friday 14th March there will be a table set up outside Rajendra 
Hall throughout the day of HS parent teacher conferences. TIMES TO BE CONFIRMED.  
 
No order will be placed until full payment has been made. If you place your order online 
please come by to pay on one of the above dates.  
 
No orders will be accepted after Monday 17th March. We are working with the 
printer this year to have the graduation announcements card sets back to parents before 
Songkran break if possible so there will be more time to mail them to overseas guests.  
 
Don’t wait. Order yours right away so you are not disappointed. You can also go to this 
google document for the order form.  
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1py3YcO7vjmKI6YdPnXVw1sUseCXAdn2qHT0N-
OtwB1s/viewform 
 
Thanks, 
 
Heather Powell  
Heather.wyn@gmail.com  
083 293 2169 
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